
World Number Day 

Friday 9th February 2024 

Lyng took part in Number Day 2024 which is a day dedicated to supporting the 

NSPCC charity through maths activities and games.

 
 

Children came to school on Friday 9th February in any item of clothing 

containing a number/digit. 

 

Throughout the day, children had the opportunity to take part in lots of fun 

maths tasks and games as well having the chance to earn their class points on 

Times Tables Rock Stars. 

 

I’ve attached a link below to the official website if you’d like to donate or 

gather more information. 

 

 

Times Table Rock Stars Launch Day  

 

Monday 14th October 2024 is our annual launch of 

Times Table Rock Stars at Lyng. Children are invited to come to school dressed 

up as the ultimate Rock star and take part in tournaments in their phases and 

year groups. 



(Photos to follow after the event) 

 

 

 

ENGLAND ROCKS 

 

As part of our commitment to make maths exciting and high profile in our school, we 

take part in an annual friendly competition involving schools throughout England. 

‘ENGLAND ROCKS’  

The competition runs for one week via play.ttrockstars.com. 

 

Children play in any gamemode and with every correct answer to a multiplication or 

division question they earn themselves, their class and the school a point. 

 

To support player wellbeing, there is a daily time limit of 60-minutes per player. Once 

the player goes beyond 60-minutes of play on that day, they will still earn coins but 

will no longer earn points towards the competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://play.ttrockstars.com/


 

HSBC UK Financial Capability Programmes 

We were lucky enough to have HSBC visit evry class last year to 

help our chidlren understand the importance and value of money in everyday life. These 

workshops have helped the children understand the importance of protecting their money, 

saving and spending, investing, making purchases and keep online accounts (gaming) safe 

from fraud. Lyng Primary School have been presented with this HSBC Smart Money Award 

because all the children took part in their workshops and completed the tasks and activities 

given. 

 
Two members from the HSBC West Bromwich branch presented to award to Mr Fowler and 

some of our children in a recent assembly. 

 
We are all so proud of this achievement and can't wait to put the award in our celebration's 

cabinet in our school reception area. 

 


